Coast Guard Sector Houston-Galveston
Marine Safety Information Bulletin 05-25

Date:
07APR2025
Time: 1630

Rescission of MSIB 08-24
I-10 / San Jacinto River Bridge Construction

The Captain of the Port (COTP) Houston-Galveston is notifying mariners that MSIB 08-24 — 1-10 /
San Jacinto River Bridge Construction is hereby rescinded. The previous restriction for single-wide
barge traffic under the I-10 / San Jacinto Bridge has been removed.

The Captain of the Port will continue to provide updates via Marine Safety Information Bulletins,
Broadcast Notice to Mariners, or other forms as necessary. Please contact Sector Houston-Galveston
WWM Division via houstonwwm@uscg.mil or the Command Center at (866) 539-8114 if you have
any questions or comments.
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Keith M. Donohue
Captain, United States Coast Guard
Captain of the Port
Houston-Galveston, Texas
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